

Welcome to **ISSUE ONE** of our Junior Newsletter. We will continue to send these out monthly to all members.

GREAT NEWS! With HCS opening on Wednesday 20th May, this means we are able to start offering our junior program again.

We will be running a 5 week program in conjunction with EWC Squash - Starting 1st June (Queens Birthday) - 29th June on Monday nights.

There will be additional information to follow on Covid restrictions & regulations.

Please click the below link to register for the 2020 Junior program.

All levels accepted beginner to advanced. If you are NOT looking at attending, still fill it out with the reasons why not to enable us see if there is any way we can help.

https://forms.gle/WwCRZzAiXiQvsJk36

We also now have a dedicated junior email address click the link below

huttcitysquashjuniors@gmail.com

## **Junior Watch**

A big congratulations to Campbell Webster & Diana Galloway who were selected for the WSF World Junior Championships this year!



All your hard work and training has definately paid off. Really looking forward to what your futures bring!!

## Fun & Social Events

We would love your INPUT!

## LADDERS LEAGUES FUN NIGHTS

What would you like out of Squash

## UpComing Events 9HUNDY HEAD SERIES 2020 INTERCLUB

**WGTN JUNIOR OPEN** 

\*We will be able to confirm dates shortly for the upcoming junior events & competitions.